
Rec’d 3/7/2017 

 

Per the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request electronic copies of any and all 

correspondence and all documents related to and including any Debt Reduction Plan submitted 

by Thornton Township High School district from 1990 through today. 

 

This information does not need to be certified and is not for commercial use. 

 

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.   

 

Thank you, 

Amy McGreal 

New Lenox, IL 

 

 


